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Mango Roads corrective works 
Chibnall Road – Lane closures 
As part of the Mango Roads upgrade and seal project corrective works are required on Chibnall Road in 
Acacia Hills. 

Works are commencing 8 July 2024 and are expected to be completed by 15 July 2024. 

A 150m section of Chibnall Road will be closed to traffic to enable works to be undertaken one lane at a 
time. Temporary traffic lights will be used to provide continued access to one lane at a time. The location 
of the works on Chibnall Road is shown on the map below.  

Road users and motorists are asked to adhere to all traffic management and signage in place. 

The Mango Roads project will improve access and connectivity between mango farms, packing sheds and 
export markets as well as improve road safety and access for contractors, workers and residents. 

This project is jointly funded by the Australian Government, Northern Territory Government and Litchfield 
Council.  

Contact information for project updates 
Visit https://dipl.nt.gov.au/projects/mango-roads-upgrade-and-seal for more information on the Mango 
Roads upgrade and seal project. 

For construction related queries, please contact communications.dipl@nt.gov.au or call (08) 8936 5668. All 
other enquiries should be directed to Litchfield Council in the first instance.  
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